
Chester Downtown Development Association
P.O. Box 761

Chester, SC 29706
(803)581-2222

Mary Ellen Hall
Main Stage
PC Box 21

Chester, SC 29706

Dear Mary Ellen:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the CDDA, I would like to thank
you for your generosity and support of our association and speciflcaUy
for the donation of your check in the amount of $500.00 to provide two
chairs and part of the displays for the Olde English Artisan Center. We
are so very appreciative.

We plan to have the Center open for HJJLLarity. We are currently
interviewing artisans who will provide their works for this endeavor.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

faT

Patricia A Dennis, Chairman
Sarah Caldwell, Vice Chairman
Rhett Kelsey, Secretary
Board Members Doyle Garrett, Marlene Hinson, Earl Moore, Judith
Hare, John Roddey, and Karen Whitesides
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